
 Missouri Youth Soccer Association
926 Hemsath Road, Suite 102, St. Charles, MO 63303

(636) 946-0958
www.missourisoccer.org

Date:

To Whom it May Concern:

This letter is to notify you that ______________ _______________ is competing in the upcoming Missouri 
Presidents Cup and they have games on March 28-30, 2025. Please grant them permission to participate in this 
National Qualifier event. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

By signing below you are acknowledging that this student athlete will be participating in this United States Youth 
Soccer Association sanctioned Missouri Presidents Cup Event as part of the US Youth National Presidents Cup.

Thank you for your help in this matter.

Printed Name:

______________________________________________________

Signature:

______________________________________________________

Sincerely,

C Nik Bushell

C Nik Bushell
Executive Director
Missouri Youth Soccer Association
926 Hemsath Road, Suite 102,
St. Charles, MO 63303
Office: 636-946-0958 ext 103
nik.bushell@moyouthsoccer.org


